
 

 

January 14, 2025 

 

 

Dear Tenant, 

 

Galleria at Crystal Run has partnered with the Orange County Chamber of Commerce to 
participate in their 2025 Chamber’s Choice Gala on March 29, 2025. In addition to the gala, this 
year’s event will also feature a Silent Auction. This is a great opportunity to advertise to 
hundreds of our local community members. We are hoping to participate with a Galleria at 
Crystal Run themed basket. We are looking for stores who would be interested in participating 
by offering an item to add to the Galleria at Crystal Run package. Some ideas for donations 
would be gift cards or certificates for goods and services, basket of goods (think support local) 
or an item to highlight your business.  
 
If you would like to participate, please contact karlamacgregor@pyramidmg.com by 1/31/25. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
     Yes, my store will participate! We will be offering the item below:  
 
 
Item: ________________________________________  
 
Store: ________________________________________ 
  
Authorized by: ______________________________  
 
Signature: ___________________________________ 

 

Please return this form to the mall office or email karlamacgregor@pyramidmg.com by January 
31, 2025.  
 

 

Thank you! 

mailto:karlamacgregor@pyramidmg.com

